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NOTICE OF TERMINATION/CANCELLATION OF CONTRACT AWARDS 
 

On December 1, 2023, the Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (“AHCCCS”) 
awarded ALTCS E/PD statewide contracts under RFP YH24-0001 to Arizona Physicians IPA, 
Inc., (dba UnitedHealthcare Community Plan), and to Health Net Access, Inc., (dba Arizona 
Complete Health-Complete Care Plan). AHCCCS assigned Contract Number YH24-0001-01 to 
its statewide contract with Arizona Physicians IPA, Inc., and AHCCCS assigned Contract Number 
YH24-0001-02 to its statewide contract with Health Net Access, Inc. 

 
AHCCCS hereby provides notice that AHCCCS is hereby rescinding, cancelling and 

terminating Arizona Physicians IPA, Inc.’s ALTCS E/PD statewide contract award, without cause, 
under Contract Number YH24-0001-01, and AHCCCS is also hereby rescinding, cancelling and 
terminating Health Net Access, Inc.’s ALTCS E/PD statewide contract award, without cause, 
under Contract Number YH24-0001-02. The terminations and cancellations noticed hereby fulfill 
the terms of a Settlement and Release Agreement executed on April 30, 2025, between 
AHCCCS, Arizona Physicians IPA, Inc., (dba UnitedHealthcare Community Plan), Bridgeway 
Health Solutions of Arizona, Inc. (dba Arizona Complete Health-Long Term Care) successor by 
internal merger to Health Net Access, Inc., Banner-University Care Advantage (dba Banner-
University Family Care), and Mercy Care (collectively the “Health Plans”). 

   
 
DATED this 23rd day of May, 2025. 
 
 
      
Meggan LaPorte, MSW, CPPO 
AHCCCS Chief Procurement Officer 
Procurement@azahcccs.gov  
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